
Welcome to 5​th​ Grade 
 
We wanted to welcome you to 5​th​ grade.  Our team is very excited to have you this upcoming school year. 
Although the beginning of the school year may look very different from what we are used to, we will 
make the best of it.  To ensure that you all thrive this school year, virtually we wanted to provide you with 
some helpful tips for success. 
 
First Day of School:​​ ​The first day is September 2nd for students​. 
 
Supplies​​: ​We are limiting the supply list to just AT HOME supplies for now. We will send an updated 
IN SCHOOL list when needed.  The supply AT HOME list is at the bottom of this page.  Please let us 
know if you have any problems or concerns with finding supplies on this list.  
 
Check out our Helpful Tips for Virtual Learning Success:  
 
Creating an at home learning environment:  
Since we will be learning from home​, ​it is important to make a learning space at your house. This may 
be a chair and desk your child can work at that has enough room for their Chromebook and their 
notebook.  
● Sitting up in a chair 
● Place Chromebook on table/desk/laptray 
● No other tabs/windows open unless it’s for class  
● Avoid snacking (eat before class) 
● Quiet location  
 
Daily Virtual Learning Expectations: 
● Log in to class on time (We will let you know what time to log in when we get closer to the first day of 
school) . 
● Complete your homework and classwork daily after online school.  
● Remain engaged in all lessons, ask questions, give us your personal best.  
 
CLASS DOJO/COMMUNICATION​​: ​Please make sure you are connected to your NEW 
TEACHERS classroom and make sure to check dojo often. Please reach out using Class Dojo if you have 
any questions before school starts. DOJO WILL BE OUR MAIN SOURCE OF INFORMATION AND 
COMMUNICATION.  
 
Teacher’s Emails/Text Free App. Number: Ms. Meskill: ​lmeskill@philasd.org​; (215) 269-2264 

 Mr. Stopper: ​tstopper@philasd.org​; (​267) 416-0289 
 Ms. Agnew: ​magnew@philasd.org​ (267) 536-9959 

 
We hope that you enjoy the rest of your summer and we look forward to seeing you and your 
child on the first day of school!  
 
The 5​th​ Grade Team, 
Ms. Meskill, Mr. Stopper and Ms. Agnew (ESOL) 
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5​th​ Grade Supplies for At Home / Remote Learning 

1 ~ stylus  

 

(Optional)  

1 ~ mouse  

 

(Optional)  

1 ~ lap tray  

 

(Optional)  

1 ~ set of headphones or earbuds  

 
 

1 ~Sketchbook  

1 ~ Colored pencils  

1 ~ pencil sharpener  

 

1 ~ boxes of pencils  

 

2~ Notebooks 

 

 


